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Proposals for the integration award of Tempelhof-Schöneberg 

The Tempelhof-Schöneberg district again awards the „Integrationspreis” this year.  

In doing so, the district would like to honor the special achievements of associations, 

institutions, organizations, groups or persons of the district who have made outstanding 

contributions to the participation of the migrants living here and for the intercultural opening 

of society.  

By awarding the “Integrationspreis” the district of Tempelhof-Schöneberg would like to 

honor this commitment and set a sign for diversity, acceptance and equal opportunities.  

The process takes place as an open competition under the patronage of the district mayor 

Angelika Schöttler and the headman of the district parliament Stefan Böltes.  

The district parliament has provided 1.000, - Euro as prize money.  

An independent jury will review the incoming proposals and identify the winners.  

The award decision is based on the following criteria:  

 integration-promoting measures with great and lasting effects  

 originality of ideas  

 role model  

 party political neutrality  

Please send written proposals with reasons to 16.04.2021 to:  

via Post:   Bezirksamt Tempelhof-Schöneberg von Berlin  

Integrationsbeauftragte  

John-F.-Kennedy-Platz  

10820 Berlin  

via E-Mail:   integrationsbeauftragte@ba-ts.berlin.de  

 
Kontakt: 

Bezirksamt Tempelhof-Schöneberg von Berlin 

Integrationsbüro 

John-F.-Kennedy-Platz,  

10820 Berlin 

Tel.: (030) 90277–6263 

E-Mail: integrationsbeauftragte@ba-ts.berlin.de 
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